
 

   
 

 
Date: April 16, 2024 
 
To: Superintendent’s Cabinet 
 
From: Kellee McManus 
 
Regarding: For Your Review and Feedback at the Board Presentation Review on April 19 
 
Policy 2410, High School Graduation Requirements 

Revisions are from Jeanne Willard in response to final rules adopted by the state board of 
education for the 2024 Graduation Requirements Emergency Waiver (GREW) for students 
graduating in the 2023-24 school year whose education was disrupted by the COVID-19 
pandemic. The adopted rules allow school districts to waive the graduation pathway requirement 
with certain limitations, in addition to permitting a waiver of up to one credit requirement. 

https://docushare.everett.k12.wa.us/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-141346/2410%20High%20School%20Graduation%20Requirements.pdf
https://www.sbe.wa.gov/news/final-rules-adopted-2024-graduation-requirements-emergency-waiver
https://www.sbe.wa.gov/news/final-rules-adopted-2024-graduation-requirements-emergency-waiver
https://simbli.eboardsolutions.com/Meetings/Attachment.aspx?S=36030949&AID=23403&MID=1766

